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Church Nursery
We are looking for assistance in our nursery.  We need an individual 18 years or older in the nursery on Sundays between the hours of 9:30 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.  The pay is $25.00.  If interested, please contact the church office at 223-2112.

Church Office Summer Hours
The church office will be closed every Friday in July and August.  Summer office hours are Monday thru Thursday 8:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m.

This Week
Presbyterian Women’s Breakfast
The Presbyterian Women’s Breakfast will be Tuesday, July 18 at 10:00 a.m. at the Baldwin Coach Diner.

Men’s Dinner
The Men’s Dinner will be Wednesday, July 19, at 6:00 p.m., at Rich Perez’s house, 2801 Tulip Avenue in Baldwin.

Upcoming
Mets Game
Join us on Saturday, August 5 at 4:05 p.m. as the New York Mets take on the Los Angeles Dodgers at Citi Field.  Immediately following the game, there will be a worship service led by the Times Square Church choir, a faith based message by Pastor Carter Conlon and testimonials by Mets players.  The worship and prayer service begins approximately twenty minutes after the final out of the game.  Guests are then encouraged to move to Field level on the third base side for the service.  Tickets are $22.00 and there is a $22.00 parking charge.

To include an announcement in the Baldwin Times, please email Sharon by noon on Wednesday.  Sharon’s email is baldwinchurch@verizon.net.




SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK OF JULY 16, 2017
Sunday 7/16		 9:00 a.m.		Adult Choir rehearsal
			          9:30 a.m.   	Worship
			         10:30 a.m.		Refreshments in the parlor
Tuesday			 7:30 p.m. 	Gamblers Anonymous
Wednesday 		 7:30 p.m.		Alcoholics Anonymous
Friday		Church Office Closed
Saturday		          7:30 p.m.        	Alcoholics Anonymous (Beginners Group)
				 9:00 p.m.		Alcoholics Anonymous
Sunday 7/23	     	 9:00 a.m.		Adult Choir rehearsal
                                     9:30 a.m.   	Worship
							Leader in Worship: Howard Batsford
							Ushers: Jennifer James & Susan Aksionoff
				10:30 a.m.		Refreshments in the parlor


PLEASE REMEMBER 
WORSHIP SERVICE BEGINS 
AT 9:30 A.M. FOR THE 
SUMMER (JULY/AUGUST) 








~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Caring for Our Church Family

We received word that Barbara Hines sister, Adrienne Usher died on July 9, 2017, in Babylon, NY. Adrienne was a gifted storyteller and children's librarian. She spent her working life in Brooklyn as a librarian where she used her gifts to foster a deep, life-long sense of wonder for stories among many children.  Adrienne lived the last six years of her life in Suffolk County. She was deeply loved and will be missed. 
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